UN SECURITY COUNCIL

The British Embassy Dublin rang the Emergency Unit at about 8 30 pm to say that Mr Haughey had just said in a radio interview that the Irish Government was going along with a request from the UN Secretary General not to press for a Security Council meeting until there was a response to the Secretary General's current proposal.

PS, No 10 and UKMIS New York informed.

Colly UF

4 May 1982

I Knight-Smith

Copies to: PS

PS/PUS Mr **G**iffard Mr Ure Head UND

Head Planning Staff

Emergency Unit Distribution

PA Action Taken

F4 MAY 1982